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A new study from the Center for Injury Research and Prevention at The Children’s Hospital of 

Philadelphia shows that as many as 20 percent of teen drivers have never completed a driver’s 

education course prior to getting a license, even in states that require them. 

Published in the journal Pediatrics, the survey included responses from more than 1,700 high 

school students from 34 states, including Florida and 24 other states that have a driver’s 

education requirement. In the states with no driver’s education requirement, as many as one in 

three teens had not taken a driving safety course prior to obtaining a driver’s license. 

Florida teen drivers between the ages of 15 and 17 are required to complete the Traffic Law and 

Substance Abuse Education program prior to obtaining a learner’s or graduated license. Driver’s 

education courses offered by county and local school boards may substitute for this requirement. 

 

About The Rinaldo Law Group 

The Rinaldo Law Group is dedicated to protecting and preserving the dignity of all people, and 

obtaining justice for you is our first priority in every case.  If you or someone you love has been 

injured as a result of a workplace accident, our Tampa personal injury attorneys have the 

experience and resources to help you obtain compensation for your injuries.  Contact us today at 

813-369-5311. 

 


